
     
 

 

 

 

28 February 2024 

 

Upcoming cake sales… 

For our new parents… each class at Solids has the opportunity to host a cake 

sale during the year. We appeal to parents to donate something delicious for 

their classes’ sale e.g. cupcakes or popcorn, to show their appreciation. The 

money raised from the cake sales go directly back into the classes. The 

teacher then decides what “luxury items” he/she would like to purchase for 

the class from the cake sale funds e.g. a new board game, or globe or 

posters.  

This week Friday (1 March) is Teacher Kathy’s class’s cake sale. The preschool will be invited to purchase 

yummy goodies from Teacher Kathy’s class on Friday. (Tuck will be closed for preschool, but hotdogs will be on 

sale as per normal). 

Next week Friday (8 March) we have Grade 1C and Grade 7 (both classes combined) hosting cake sales! This 

is a cake sale for Grade 1-7, and tuck will be closed for all these grades next week.  

Just a reminder that the hosting pupils still need to bring pocket money to buy cake from their own sale too. 

Enjoy baking, boiling or buying up a treat for these two upcoming sales! Your support is highly appreciated! 

 

 

Small change to school hair policy… 

Some of our senior girls have requested if they may wear small silver beads (they look like tiny 

noodles) in their hair to school. The answer is yes! Please stick to silver and not gold, as silver 

matches our school uniform colour.  

 

  

 

Next group off to the optometrist… 

Teacher Jayde and Teacher Michelle’s children will be taking their stroll to 

the Norkem Mall Optometrist this week Friday. The other preschool classes 

will have their turn to “bake”.   

All Teacher Jayde and Teacher Michelle’s children… please ensure that you 

wear a sunhat, shoes and bring an extra bottle of water for the journey on 

Friday.  

Children walking this week will also be treated to the surprise Steers ice-

cream! 

 

School fees reminder… 

It’s that time of the month again where we remind you that school fees must be paid in full by the 7th 

of March. Please note that pupils who do not have up-to-date accounts may not attend class.  

 

Reading programme and pizza reminder… 

Remember to return your bookbag tomorrow morning. Please report badly 

damaged books to us on:  

https://forms.gle/hwZxp6ZHpd41NWrD8 

or with a general email if you’d prefer.  
Remember that pizza orders for Friday will be taken in tomorrow at the office 

for R35.   

 

https://forms.gle/hwZxp6ZHpd41NWrD8


Prayerfully and playfully  

The Staff of Solid Foundations 

admin@solidfoundationsprimary.com 

011-976-5300 

 

 

 

 

Classifieds… 
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